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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

End of Year 11 Information 
 

As you will know, due to increasingly limited staffing, Year 11 students’ time at Amington 

came to a close yesterday afternoon.   We did not take the decision lightly but with the 

current situation and uncertainty, a swift decision had to be made.  We will obviously keep 

you updated regarding examinations and qualifications when we have that information from 

the Government. 
 

Please let me provide you with an update regarding future events: 
 

 Due to the current advice on public gatherings, at this point we are postponing the 

prom, possibly to a later date.  Again, we will keep you updated when we have more 

information. 
 

 Leaver’s hoodies will be going ahead and the Student Leadership Team will be in 

touch if you have placed an order. 
 

 Our plan is to have a leaver’s assembly for Year 11 students at some point in the 

future, to enable us to get together and say our goodbyes but again this is something 

we will give you details about at a later date. 
 

 As present, the NCS programme is going ahead; go to the NCS website for the most 

up to date information. 
 

We are sorry that there is so much uncertainty but as you can appreciate many of these 

decisions are out of our control and we are awaiting Government guidance.  We will keep 

you updated as the situation develops. 
 

A big thank you must go to the Year 11’s who have been an amazing group of students and 

have impressed each and every one of us with their work ethic, positivity and resilience.  At 

Amington, we will continue to support and guide our Year 11 students through the next few 

months. 
 

Please stay safe and look after one another. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Deen 

Principal 


